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From January 1, 1992, to October 31, 1992, Canadian pork
shipments to Australia were valued at $5 .3 million .
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For further information, media representatives may contact :

Media Relations Offic e
External Affairs and International Trade Canada
(613) 995-187 4

or

Carol Smith-Wright
Agriculture Canada
(613) 995-7586, extension 6390


